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DOVER POLICE DEPARTMENT RELEASES SURVEILLANCE PHOTO IN BURGLARY 
INVESTIGATION 

DOVER, NH, August 1, 2019 - Chief William Breault of the Dover Police Department announces that the 
Dover Police Department is investigating a burglary that occurred during the early morning hours of August 1, 
2019, at Temescal Wellness, a medical marijuana dispensary located on Crosby Road in Dover.  

Dover Police Department officers responded to the scene within minutes after receiving notification from the 
business’s alarm monitoring company just after midnight.  The responding officers, including members of the 
DPD’s Crime Scene Unit, determined that suspect(s) had broken a glass door with a rock and accessed the 
customer service area of the dispensary.   

The investigation determined that the suspects stole some items on display for sale, but were unable to access 
the marijuana storage area, which has several additional layers of security.  In addition, surveillance cameras 
at the dispensary captured an image of three suspects, and that image is to be attached to this release.    

The Dover Police Department’s Special Investigations Unit is investigating and anyone with information about 
this case is asked to call the Dover Police Department at 603-742-4646 or the Dover Crimeline at 603-749-
6000.  The Dover Crimeline can also be contacted via www.dovernhcrimeline.org. 
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